Subject: 5th Phase World Programme on Human Rights Education

Madam, Sir,

Subsequent to your Note Verbale dated 02 March 2023 requesting for inputs on the 5th phase of
the World Programme on Human Rights Education, the inputs from the Mauritian authorities are
as follows:

"For the 5th phase of World Programme on Human Rights Education, the plan of
action may focus on educating people on the process of imparting and sharing
agricultural knowledge and expertise and on environmental issues and the impact of
climate change on loss of biodiversity, consequences of marine pollution and
extreme weather events to support adaptation and mitigation actions to combat the
issues highlighted."

It would be appreciated if the inputs could be considered. We apologise for the delay.

With kind regards,

Mauritius Embassy and Permanent Mission to the United Nations, Geneva





